
 
Parish of St. Ultan 

BOHERMEEN                                                          CORTOWN                                                          BOYERSTOWN  
THIRTY FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY                                                                                              3RD NOVEMBER 2019  
E-mail:bohermeenparish1@gmail.com                                   Office Tel: 046 907 3805                                               www.bohermeenparish.ie 
Fr. Andy Doyle. P.P .                                                                           Mon-Fri 9.30-1.00                                                         Fr. P.A. Mackin P.E. 

BOHERMEEN     Sat. 2nd Nov.   6.30pm Vigil Mass-Maisie Reilly-Anniversary Mass 
 Sun. 3rd Nov. 11.30am Mass-Pro populo for the people of the parish 
 Mon. 4th Nov. 11.00am Funeral Mass for Tommy Griffin 
 Tues-Fri.   9.30am Mass-(Thurs-Stanley McDonagh-Ann. Mass) 
 Sat. 9th Nov.   6.30pm Vigil Mass-Terry & Lily Bennett-Ann. Mass 
 Sun .10th Nov. 11.30am Mass-Patrick, Edward, Lily Mallon & decd family members   
                
BOYERSTOWN     Sun. 3rd Nov.    9.00am Mass-Pro populo for the people of the parish 
 Sun. 10th Nov.    9.00am Mass-Pro populo for the people of the parish 
 
CORTOWN    Sun. 3rd Nov. 10.15am Mass-Pro populo for the people of the parish 
 Sun. 10th Nov. 10.15am Mass-Pro populo for the people of the parish 
 Tues. 12th Nov.   8.00pm Divine Mercy Mass 

BOHERMEEN €281.75                                                            CORTOWN  €156.56                                                                  BOYERSTOWN   €119.07 
 BUILDING FUND €774.60                                                                                                                                                          PRIESTS OFFERINGS  €0.00 

Thank you for last weeks collection and to all who contribute weekly, monthly, yearly or by standing order.      

PRAY  for Tommy Griffin, Allenstown who died during the week. May he rest in peace. 

ALPHA SERIES 2019-will continue on 5th November from 7.30-9.30pm in the Parish Centre. Everyone is welcome. 

NOVEMBER OFFERINGS– Today, Sunday 3rd November is an offering day. Please use the white envelope in your box of envelopes. 
 

THE REMEMBRANCE MASS for all who died in the past year will be celebrated on Friday 15th November in Bohermeen Church 

at 7.30 p.m. If you would like loved ones from elsewhere remembered at this Mass please give the names to Anne in the Parish Office 
by Wed 13th  Nov.  Light refreshments will be served afterwards in the Parish Centre. 
 
LIST OF THE DEAD –Masses on 1st Fridays throughout the year and on All Souls Day (2nd Nov.) are offered for our faithful depart-
ed. For the List of the Dead we ask you to use the purple envelope and name sheet from your weekly box of envelopes. If you cannot 
locate this envelope, there are some envelopes and sheets available in the Church. The envelope should be returned with Mass offering 
to the Parish Office as soon as possible for inclusion in the Book of the Dead which will be in all Churches during the month of Novem-
ber. The REMEMBRANCE TREE will also be in the Churches. You should write the names of your departed ones on the tags and 
hang them on the tree. 
 
CHOIR As you may be aware, for the past few years we have had a children's choir taking part in Sunday mass once a month in Bo-

hermeen (at the “Do this in Memory” masses).  This choir is open to children from third class upwards, from any school in the parish 
or secondary school.  If your child would be interested in joining the choir, please send a text message to the number listed below, with 

child's name and class/year.  Practice usually takes place on Sunday evenings. If you (or someone you know) would be willing to help 

out with choir, we'd be delighted to hear from you, especially if you play piano/ keyboard or guitar, as we are in need of musical sup-
port.  If enough children are interested and we find someone to play music we hope to continue with choir for this school year, so 

please think about getting involved. Contact Caroline on 087 967 4391. 

ST ULTANS LADIES GFC are hosting a meet and greet night in Cortown hall Tues 12th Nov at 7.30pm, for all parents/guardians, 
mentors and anyone who would be interested in helping out in our club for the coming year. We will look back the year gone by for all 
of our teams and look forward on the night to hearing suggestions for the coming year. We will have light refreshments on the night. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone.  
 
FREE basic iphone, ipad, smartphone, tablet training available in all areas.  If you would like to book a place please call Angela on 046 
928 0790. 

THE ROSARY-takes place every weekday morning in Bohermeen Church after 9.30 Mass. In Boyerstown on Tuesday evenings at 

6.30pm and in Cortown on Wednesday evenings at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome. 

YOUTH GROUPS –will continue on Sunday 3rd November at 5.30pm-6.30pm for Juniors and 7.00-8.30pm for Seniors. Come and 

join our NET Team for an evening of fun, faith, friendship and food. 

SENIOR CITIZENS CHRISTMAS PARTY COMMITTEE would like to thank all who contributed to their annual church gate collec-

tion. A total of €845.70 was raised.  

BOHERMEEN PARENT & TODDLER GROUP will meet in Bohermeen Community Centre on Wednesday mornings from 9.30am 
til 11.30am and will run every Wednesday morning during school term. All Welcome. 
 

PLEASE SEE OUR NOTICES BOARDS, FACEBOOK PAGE AND WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION ON UPCOMING EVENTS. 

MINISTERS OF THE WORD BOHERMEEN: SINEAD BENNETT, DTIM PARENT, CONFIRMATION PUPIL, PAT FARRELL 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS BOHERMEEN: CARMEL MCQUAID, DOROTHY RENNICKS,SEAMUS COSTELLO, TRACY MULVANY-CAHILL 

MINISTER OF THE WORD CORTOWN:   DTIM PARENT       EUCHARISITIC MINISTER CORTOWN: PADRAIG COSTELLO 

We welcome into our Parish the following babies who were baptised during the month of  OCTOBER: 
 

HARPER SARAH SHERLOCK, & FREYA MARY LOWTH 


